
SEP 22 1986

Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-410/86-49

A routine safety inspection was conducted by R. Struckmeyer and M. Kramaric of
this office on August 18-22, 1986, at Nine Mile Point Unit 2 of activities
authorized by NRC License No. CPPR-112.

The purpose of this inspection was to review the status of previously identi-
fied items in the areas of radiochemistry, liquid and gaseous radioactive
waste, and effluent control.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

o s T. artin, Director
D sion of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 86-49
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation 2

cc w/encl:
Connor 5 Wetterhahn
John W. Keib, Esquire
J'. A. Perry, Vice President, Quality Assurance
W. Hansen, Manager of Quality Assurance
D. Quamme, NMP-2 Project Director
C. Beckham, NMPC QA Manager
T. J. Perkins, General Superintendent
R. B. Abbott, Station Superintendent
Department of Public Service, State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
DRP Section Chief
Region I SLO
Robert J. Bores, DRSS
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